
 

MÖLLER & BÖTTGER GmbH 
 

for your valuable loyal support for SOS-Kinderdorf e.V. 

 

A strong commitment to your social responsibility. You give new 

hope – for children and young people from disadvantaged families. 

 

For this we thank you from the bottom of our heaarts. 

Munich in March 2024 

Thank you 


